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 Michael Moriarty OBJ2016/1449/P 24/05/2016  13:01:12 The proposed extension will block the direct sunlight that my bedroom receives in the afternoons from 

the south. It will also lower the amount of light overall in the light well. My flat is long and narrow and 

a majority of rooms in the flat rely on that light well for light. I am therefore opposed to this 

development unless changes are made to the plans that will not affect the usability of my bedroom and 

kitchen so drastically.

295 Euston Road

Page 79 of 192


